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OFFICE OF THE

SECRETARY

December 29, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD
FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT: L STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON RISK
COMMUNICATION, 10:00 A.M., TUESDAY,
DECEMBER 19, 1989, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by Dr. John F. Ahearne, in his role
as Chairman of the Committee on Risk Perception and
Communication (National Research Council), on the findings and
recommendations made by his Committee on improving risk
communication.

There were no requirements placed on the staff at this
briefing.

¢c: Chairman Carr
commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
Commissioner Remick
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